LONDONASSEMBLY

Gareth Bacon AM, Chairman of the Budget and Performance Committee

City Hall
The Queen's Walk
London SE1 2AA
Switchboard: 020 7983 4000
Minicom: 020 7983 4458
Web: www.london.gov.uk

Graeme Craig

Director of Commercial Development Transport for London

20 March 2017

De Grasme,

Budget and Performance Committee Meeting - 7 March 2017

I would like to thank you for attending the Budget and Performance Committee meeting on 7 March 2017 to discuss the use of GLA land and property along with partners from the GLA, MOPAC and MPS.

We are grateful for your contributions during the session; your answers were of much assistance and Members found the discussion stimulating and insightful.

As you will recall, during the course of the discussion, the Committee requested the following further information in writing:

Information on TfL's plans for surplus land and property over the next 5 years.

The Assembly asks guests for feedback on their experience of attending committee meetings, to help us improve the way we engage with experts and stakeholders.

I would be grateful if you could fill out our online survey by clicking on this link: https://tinyuri.com/jpbtupc

The survey is anonymous and should take no more than two minutes to complete.

Yours sineerely,

Gareth Bacon AM

Chairman of the Budget and Performance Committee

